
    
 

  STATEMENT 

 

 
 

MAXWELL UNDERGROUND COAL PROJECT 
 
 

       18 November 2020 
 
 

The Panel determining the Maxwell Underground Coal Mine Project has decided to extend 
the deadline for public submissions on that Project from Friday 20 November 2020 to 5pm 
AEDT on Wednesday, 25 November 2020 following a request from the Hunter Thoroughbred 
Breeders Association for more time. Submissions received after that time will not be 
considered by the Panel. 

 

(END OF STATEMENT) 
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